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I am asking the council for 2 separate motions for this particular agenda item.  1st, 
attached are 4 contracts that are associated with community crossings grant funding.  
This is the first part of the paperwork that INDOT requires for us to receive the money 
they have granted to us.  We have 4 projects that were awarded for a maximum amount 
of $989,000.  After signing these contracts we will provide to them the bid tabulations 
and agreements with 3D company for canal street improvements, E&B Paving for the 
2018 street resurfacing which will occur this spring and Milestone Contractors for the 
2019 street resurfacing which will also occur this spring.  The final contract I hope to 
have to you in February is for micro surface projects.  I am recommending that we sign 
these contracts entering into agreement with INDOT that we will utilize the funds for 
which they are assigned to.   
 
The second item that I would ask is that the council give me permission to sign 
documents with INDOT associated with maintenance agreements specifically with our 
sign area at SR 332 and I69 which we continue to maintain and a new area which will 
be along SR 32 and Vine Street.  There are no costs to these maintenance agreements, 
but we must have signatures and INDOT is asking that we provide proof in meeting 
minutes that I have the ability to sign those documents.   
 
Pete Olson, Town Manager  
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